
 

 
RESOURCE CONSERVATION PARTNERS, LLC 

p.o.  box 1522,  Longmont CO  80502   te l  303.775.6180   fax 303.702 .0585 

 
 
 
 
 
March 16, 2023 
 
 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Colorado Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street; Room 215 
Denver Colorado 80203 
 
RE: Irwin Thomas Mine, Permit M-2016-054, Technical Revision Request 1 
 
Dear Patrick: 
 
On behalf of Holcim – WCR, Inc., we are requesting Colorado Department of Natural Resources Division of 
Reclamation, Mining and Safety consideration of a 30 day extension to March 19, 2023 decision date for this 
application.  We are gathering the information requested in your letter dated March 14, 2023.  This will give us 
time to make the requested revisions to the maps and answer the questions outlined in your adequacy review.  
 
I will keep you informed of our progress.  Thank you for your assistance.  

Sincerely, 

RESOURCE CONSERVATION PARTNERS, LLC 

 

Barbara Brunk, Manager 

Landscape Architect 
 
CC:  Wyatt Webster, Holcim – WCR, Inc., wyatt.webster@holcim.com  

Neil Whitmer, Holcim – WCR, Inc., neil.whitmer@holcim.com  
Chance Allen, Holcim – WCR, Inc., chance.allen@holcim.com  
Paul Conrad, Holcim – WCR, Inc., paul.conrad@holcim.com  
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